
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES 
        VANCOUVER, B. C. 

 
                    ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

 

Please be advised that the Philippine Consulate General in 

Vancouver, B.C. will be CLOSED TO THE PUBLIC on the following 

Canadian Holiday:   
 

 12 October 2020  – Thanksgiving Day 
 

The Philippine Consulate General may be contacted through the 
Duty Officer mobile phone no. +1 604 653 5858 for emergencies 
relating to Filipino nationals. 

 
 You may also wish to check our website, 

www.vancouverpcg.org and Facebook page, @PHinVancouver for 

information on consular services. 
 
 
 
 
Vancouver, B.C., 02 October 2020 

  


